
 

 

 

  

  

                                              
 

This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expects 

all staff and volunteers to share this commitment 

      BOLDMERE JUNIOR SCHOOL 
Cofield Road, Sutton Coldfield, B73 5SD 

Tel:  0121 464 3656 

Fax:  0121 464 1344 

Email:  enquiry@bldmerej.bham.sch.uk 

Executive Head:  Mr. C Glasgow 

Head of School:  Mrs. N Silverwood  

Website:  www.boldmereschools.bham.sch.uk 

 
Our Vision:  The Federation of Boldmere Schools empowers all children to 

embrace learning; achieve their personal best; and build their social, emotional 
and physical wellbeing. 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1 October 2019  

 

Dear Parents and Guardians        

 

PARENTS’ EVENING – WEDNESDAY 16 OCTOBER 2019 – 4-7.30 PM 

 

We have arranged a parents’ evening for Wednesday 16 October 2019.   Please indicate 

overleaf which time slot you would prefer.  All parents’ evening  sessions will last 5 

minutes within your allotted time slot.  If you have more than one child at the junior school, 

please fill in a slip for both children and indicate this on the slip. 

 

A copy of this letter will also shortly be sent to you via Parentmail and will be available from 

the school website.  Please ensure you book your time slot as soon as possible. 

 

Please note, that some parents/guardians will have received a letter inviting them to their 

child’s OPP Review Meeting.   If this is the case, there is no need for you to come to parents’ 

evening. However, if you are unable to attend the Review Meeting, we would be happy for 

you to make a parents’ evening appointment. 

 

If you are expecting to receive an OPP Review letter and have not yet received one, please 

contact the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs N Silverwood 

Head of School 

 

 

PTO. 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.boldmereschools.bham.sch.uk/
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PARENTS EVENINGS 

 

WEDNESDAY 16 OCTOBER 2019 

 

Name of your child……………………………………………..   class ……….. 

 

I/We would like to attend parents’ evening on Wednesday 16 October 2019 and indicate 

below my/our time preference 

 

4.00 - 4.30 pm  ……. 

 

4.30 - 5.00 pm  ……. 

 

5.00 - 5.30 pm  ……. 

 

5.30 - 6.00 pm  ……. 

 

6.00 – 6.30 pm ……. 

 

6.30 – 7.00 pm ……. 

 

7.00 – 7.30 pm ……. 

 
                            

All parents’ evening sessions will last 5 minutes within your allotted time slot 

 

Please indicate below if you have another child at the junior school 

 

(name/ class) ……………………………………………………………………….............. 

 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian……………………………………………………. 

 

IF YOU HAVE MORE THAN ONE CHILD AT THE JUNIOR SCHOOL, PLEASE FILL IN A 

FORM FOR EACH CHILD. 

 

If you will be attending an OPP meeting, there is no need for you to also attend the parents’ evening 

http://www.boldmereschools.bham.sch.uk/

